
Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment Friday 30th September

Dear Parents,

We’ve been back to school for a whole month, I can hardly believe it! Time has gone so very
quickly but we’ve already had many reasons to celebrate!

Coffee Morning
A very very big thank you to our wonderful community who donated the most fantastic
cakes for our Macmillan coffee morning on Friday. We had an overwhelming number of
donations for the sale and some fantastic entries for our competitions. We raised a
phenomenal £650.94 for a very worthwhile cause and we look forward to future fundraising
events at the Academy.

Academy Tours
Last week we hosted the first of our school tours. If you
know of any families who are looking to start either
Primary or Secondary school, please do share tour times
and dates with them. It would be great to be able to show
off our school to other members of the community.

We have another busy week with trips and events in place
at Atlantic Academy, and most importantly we have the
next round of our interschool tug of war competition with
Years 3 and 4 - I wonder which school will be top of the
charts by the end of the week?

Have a super weekend, and I look forward to seeing you
all next week.

Miss Heppell

Heroes of the Week

To enjoy our virtual Heroes
assembly, please click here

Congratulations to all our
heroes this week

October
Tuesday 4th Geography Field Work

- Year 6
Wednesday 5th Portland Food Bank

- Year 5
Tuesday 18th Primary tours for

prospective parents
Tuesday 18th Parent Forum

Wednesday 19th Brilliant Club
Launch - Y6 (selected students)

Thursday 20th Primary tours for
prospective parents

Friday 21tt Year 2 Bulb Planting
Victoria Gardens

Monday 24th Half Term

https://youtu.be/vwRoqM3gai4

